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Against the backdrop of San Diego's scenic setting, the 2023 ASH annual meeting (Dec. 8-12) served as a global 
gathering for attendees from around the world. Marking the culmination of CAHON's engagements for the 
year, the event featured the traditional winter symposium and reception, attracting over 120 participants 
from diverse backgrounds. 
 
Dr. RuiRong Yuan, CAHON's board chair, opened the event with remarks outlining the organization's mission 
and achievements. She also provided insights into the last significant event of 2023.  Subsequently, Dr. 
HongTao Liu, CAHON's Vice President, shared plans for the upcoming year, offering a glimpse into the exciting 
events and initiatives slated for 2024.  

 
 Dr. Delong Liu, the Editor-in-Chief of the Journal of Hematology and Oncology (JHO), delivered updates on 
JHO's Impact Factor, now ranked as #1 in hematology and #6 in oncology. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The symposium featured distinguished speakers, including Dr. Kenneth Anderson from Dana-Farber Cancer 
Institute, Ms. Nikki Yuill from the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society (LLS), and Dr. Huang from Zhejiang 
University, China. They presented on topics such as multiple myeloma, CAR T-cell therapy, and the service 
scope of the sister organization LLS.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In line with tradition, CAHON awarded the Young Investigator Award (YIA) to five outstanding members, 
recognizing their exceptional abstracts accepted for oral or poster presentation at the ASH meeting. After the 
formal presentations, the event transitioned to its traditional networking session.  
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendees, comprising friends and colleagues from various corners of the globe, engaged in conversations, 
captured moments through photographs, shared achievements, and looked forward to future successes in 
2024. With a sense of camaraderie lingering, we eagerly anticipate our next CAHON event, where discussions 
and collaborations will further contribute to the advancement of hematology and oncology.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Sincere thanks go to Dr. Peter Jiang for capturing the event with his camera, our sponsors, and EDI staff.  
 
 


